
 

  

  March 6, 2015 Office of the Governor P.O. Box 110001 Juneau, AK 99811-0001  Dear Governor Walker,  This letter is written on behalf of Doyon, Limited as a statement of support for your efforts to expand Medicaid for the benefit of Alaskans and the Alaska economy.  Doyon’s mission is to continually enhance its position as a financially strong Native corporation in order to promote the economic and social well-being of its shareholders and future shareholders, to strengthen its Native way of life, and to protect and enhance its land and resources.   Through Medicaid Expansion, over 40,000 of our fellow Alaskans will be eligible for health coverage.  This improves health outcomes by reducing the number of uninsured, improves preventative and primary care access, and provides substance abuse treatment and mental health counseling.  Medicaid expansion also provides significant associated economic benefits, including but not limited to more than $1 billion in new federal revenue to our state, 4,000 new jobs, $1.2 billion more in wages and salaries paid to Alaskans, and $2.49 billion in increased economic activity over the first five years.  Doyon, Limited endorses Medicaid expansion, recognizing we all have an interest in ensuring that Alaskans are as productive as possible so they can contribute to our communities and economy. Again, thank you for the work you are doing on behalf of all Alaskans.  If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (907) 459-2000.    Sincerely,  
  Aaron M. Schutt President and CEO 


